
 
 
 
 
 
 

MICHAEL R. BUONAGURO 

Barrister and Solicitor 
 
 
 

24 HUMBER TRAIL 
TORONTO, ONTARIO, M6S 4C1 

P: (416) 767-1666 
F: (416) 767-1666 

EMAIL: mrb@mrb-law.com 

August 16, 2021 

 
 
Ms. Christine Long      DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 

RE:  EB-2021-0149 Enbridge Gas Inc.: Application for Approval to dispose of 
Amounts recorded in certain 2020 Deferral Accounts and for approval of its 
2020 Earnings Sharing Calculation 

 
I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Greenhouse Vegetable Growers (OGVG) with 
respect to the interrogatory phase of the above noted proceeding. 
 
Having reviewed the application, and having had access to the OEB Staff interrogatories 
that were filed on August 13, 2021 and the Energy Probe interrogatories that were 
distributed on August 15, 2021, OGVG will not be filing any additional interrogatories of 
its own. 

Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
\ 


